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FIFA Football Federation of American Samoa Gears up for 2026 World
Cup Qualifiers
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(Left to Right) Former player/ Association support SSG Terrence Sinapati, American Samoa
Governor s-Hawai’i (ASG-HI) office Director Tuiafono Vaiuli Sua Jr., FIFA Football Federation
of American Samoa CEO Tavita Taumua, ASG-HI Deputy Director Luaiatalo A. Lefaoseu IlI,
and FIFA Football Federation of American Samoa Hawai’i Liaison Officer Major Patrick
Savelio

On Monday, May 20, 2024 members of Fédération internationale de football association (FIFA)
of American Samoa convened with the ASG-HI Director and Deputy Director to strategize on
American Samoa’s preparations for the upcoming 2026 World Cup Qualifying games.

During the meeting, discussions centered on outlining plans to ensure that American Samoa is
prepared to participate in the 2026 World Cup Qualifiers. The collaboration between the FIFA of
American Samoa and the ASG-HI office demonstrates a strong commitment to propelling



American Samoa’s football ambitions to greater heights. As a critical step in this preparation
process, a camp selection event is scheduled to take place in August. This camp selection will
serve as a platform for identifying and nurturing talent within American Samoa’s football
community in anticipation of the 2026 World Cup Qualifying games. For more information and
inquiries Contact ASG-HI Deputy Lefaoseu III or Patrick Savelio at (808) 212-5883.
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